## YOUR COMMUNITY SNAPSHOT Your safer neighbourhood team

## You said, we did -Fakenham

Over the past three months, Fakenham's Safer Neighbourhood Team have been working on the priorities that were agreed at the last 'SNAP' (Safer Neighbourhood Action Panel) meeting on 1st February 2023. These included speeding, in particular in Fakenham and East Barsham, and road safety around schools due to poor parking, excessive speeds and poor cycling practices.

Regular contact with Fakenham Academy continues to be a priority and has been beneficial in tackling recent shoplifting and antisocial behaviour (ASB) incidents in the town. Beat Manager PC Richard Dawson has also linked in with EP Youth and local businesses to promote a safer environment in the town. Both the 'Shopwatch' and Pubwatch' schemes are now up and running as a result.

Several school age children have received ASB letters - some of whom have also been escalated to the next stage, and four children have been dealt with for theft from a local retailer.

## **Need to know**

As the warmer weather approaches, it seems timely to remind people to make sure their property is secured.

Easy targets include windows left open when you 'pop out'; unsecured sheds on allotments, and tools left out on display.

If you have any concerns you'd like to raise, why not come along to the next 'SNAP' meeting on 4<sup>th</sup> May 2023, from 7pm at Fakenham Police Station, or join online via Microsoft Teams. Email <a href="mailto:SNTFakenham@norfolk.police.uk">SNTFakenham@norfolk.police.uk</a> for more info.



Suspicious activity? Call us on 101. Emergency? Always use 999.

- f facebook.com/NorthNorfPolice
- @NorthNorfPolice
- ② @norfolkpolice

